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• As the end of the year approaches, the LC reminds you of some important dates... 

The last day for book checkout will be Thursday, May 8th. All books are due by 

Tuesday, May 13th. Fine sheets for lost books go out on Friday, May 16th. If you  

see an LC book sitting in a classroom, unclaimed, please help us out by grabbing it 

and placing it in the return bin in the LC. Thanks! 

 

• Mark your calendars—our Spring Choir Concert is coming up next week on Monday, 

May 12th, at 7:30 PM in the WJHS Cafeteria! Our 6th, 7th, and 8th grade choir 

students have been putting in so much hard work...rehearsing challenging music, 

refining their harmonies, and preparing a night full of fun, emotion, and amazing 

sound. You’ll even get to hear solos and instrumental debuts from some standout 

performers: Corinna C., Olivia N., Abby G., Abby L., Anabelle W., Lilly M., Paige C., 

Rilyn B., Sophia K., Brynlee P., Isabella S., Brooke R., Mickey P., Ryan R., Clare P., 

Charlotte C., and Sophie P. 

 

This concert is free, open to everyone, and a perfect way to support the talent here  

at WJHS. We hope to see you there, next Monday, May 12th at 7:30! 

 

• Attention Wildcats, especially those with hidden talents! Auditions for our annual 

Student Talent show are coming quickly. Join us after school on Wednesday to 

showcase your talent. Maybe you sing, juggle, dance... or amaze your friends and 

family with magic tricks...whatever the talent, we went you to be in our show on  

the second to last day of the school year. Click on the talent show box on the  

WJHS webpage, or visit Ms. Bergantino in room 237 for more information about  

the Student Talent Show! 

 

• May is Asian American & Pacific Islander Month, and Diversity Club's trivia 

competition continues! Here is your next trivia question: "In this country, you  

may greet someone by saying ‘Ni Hao’..." 

 

If you know the answer, stop by Mr. Panega's office and share the answer. If you are 

correct, you will be entered into a raffle for some amazing prizes! And don't forget to 

check out the AAPI Book Display on the north side of the Learning Commons. 


